MISSISSIPPI REGIONAL
HOUSING AUTHORITY 1V

www.mrh4.com

July 1, 2018

To: Owners of Tax Credit Properties:

This is to inform you that Mississippi Regional Housing Authority’s Utility Allowances have been
reviewed and that there no adjustments warranted effective July 1, 2018, If further assistance is needed
please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Gwendolyn J. King, Director, Section8

P.O. BOX 1051 COLUMBUS, MS 39703-1051 / (662) 327-0136 / FAX (662) 327-4344
HEARING AND SPEECH IMPAIRED (662) 327-8114
mrha@mrh4.com




